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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

WIBCON | RISing Rescheduled to 2" May 2024

Karachi, Pakistan — [22/04/2024] - We regret to inform all attendees that WIBCON,
originally planned for Wednesday, 24" April, 2024 at PC Hotel Karachi, has been
rescheduled to Thursday, 2" May, 2024 at PC Hotel Karachi.

This decision was made following a notification by Commissioner Karachi due to the
presence of Foreign Dignitaries, which resulted in the cancellation of all activities at
the hotel on 23 and 24" April, 2024.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Our team remains
committed to delivering an exceptional conference experience.

All previously registered attendees will be automatically transferred to the new date.
Confirmation emails will be sent shortly.

For any queries, please do not hesitate to contact: Simra.imtiaz@pstd.com.pk and
marketing@pstd.com.pk or call at +92 320 2201071

We look forward to welcoming everyone to WIBCON | RISing on 2" May, 2024 at
the PC Hotel Karachi.

Regards,

Pakistan Society for Training and Development
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